        HULL AND DISTRICT SQUASH ASSOCIATION LTD

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of the Association held at 7.30pm on Monday 30 July 2001 at the Hull and East Riding Club

Present

David Morrison (President), Tony Barker (Chair), Mike Slade (Treasurer), Gill Moverley (Administrator), Steve Ball (Junior Co-ordinator) and representatives of Appleby-Frodingham, Beverley, Blackburns, Ferriby Hall, Goole, Haltemprice, Hull and East Riding and YPI squash clubs.

Apologies were received from Barton and the University of Hull squash clubs.

Minutes of the AGM held on 6 July 2000 were approved as a correct record.

Legal action

The action taken by one individual against the Humberside Association of Squash Clubs and Centres had been unsuccessful, and the defendant’s expenses would now be reimbursed.

Annual Report for 2000-2001. 

This was presented to the meeting and approved. Particular attention was drawn to the success of junior squash in the area.

Annual Accounts for 2000-2001

These were presented by the Treasurer and approved unanimously.

Management of the Association 2001-2002

It was agreed that

(a) David Morrison should be re-appointed as President

(b) Tony Barker and Mike Slade should be appointed as Vice-Presidents.

(c) Mike Clemson and Steve Ball should become Directors of the Company.

(d) There should be a Working group to assist the Directors, consisting of Lee G Scott, Adam Hawley, Steve Hardcastle and Tony Broomfield.

(e) Members of the Association should be each club/centre with squash courts wishing to participate in the activities of the Association, limited to one member for each location with squash courts, that member being the club which is officially recognised by the owners of that location as being the vehicle for entering teams in the activities of the Association.

(f) Membership fees should remain at £30, and team fees should increase to £35 per team (excluding the Junior league), which would include entry to the individual competitions associated with the various leagues.

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed. 

